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Chapman attended the 2013 Diversity and Inclusion Summit, this year held at the Mid-America Club. This
year was the eighth annual Summit, put on by the National Association for Legal Professionals and the
Association of Law Firm Diversity Professionals. The event brings together NALP and ALFDP members,
diversity professionals, law firm partners, in-house lawyers, career counselors, legal hiring and training
professionals, law school deans, industry consultants, and other legal career professionals who have an
interest in continuing to expand diversity and inclusion in the legal profession. Chapman also provided space
for the welcome reception on Thursday, June 6.
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